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Office of the Director General

- Mr Robert Rust 11/15242
Chief Executive

NSW Health — Health Infrastructure

PO Box 1060

NORTH SYDNEY NSW 2059

Dear Mr Rust

Determination to issue an amended application for a site compatibility certificate for Lot
81 DP 794283, Lot 1 DP 84936 and Lots 532 and 533 DP 752049, Queen Mary Building,
Royal Prince Alfred Hospital, Camperdown - State Environmental Planning Policy
(Infrastructure) 2007

| refer to your letter of 2 August 2011, advising of inconsistencies between the site compatibility
certificate issued on 2 May 2011 for the subject site under, State Environmental Planning Policy
(Infrastructure) 2007 (the SEPP) and the development application that has been lodged with the
City of Sydney Council. You also requested confirmation that the site compatibility certificate
remains valid.

| have determined to issue a new site compatibility certificate under clause 19(5) of the SEPP. |
attach the Certificate of Site Compatibility.

If you have any questions in relation to this matter, please contact Juliet Grant, Regional

Director Sydney Region East on (02) 9228 6113.

Yours sincerely

Mo dad
Sam Haddad
Director General 13 14,30”

Encl: Certificate of Site Compatibility



